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] OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
5 WASHINGTON. D. C. 20280
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oy 4+t Mr. Harold L. Price

Director of Regulation
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
washington, D.C. 20545

Dear Mr. Price:
This is in response to your letter of July 22, 197C, requesting
USDA comments on che environmental statement for Ccomnee Nuclear

Station, Umits 1, 2, and 3, of Duke Power Company .

The statement has been reviewed in the relevant agencies of the
Department and we have no cuments to make.

Sincerely,
_///IJ 4 vé
/ (1 T A4 U
T. C. BYERLY j

Coordinator of’
Eavironmental CQuality Activities
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DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON. D. €. 20250

SEP 3 1970

Mr. Harold L. Price

Director of Regulation
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C. 20545

Dear Mr. Price:

This is in response to yvour letter of July 22, 1970, requesting
USDA comments on the envircumental statement for Oconee Nuclear
Station, Units 1, 2, and 3, of Duke Power Company.

The statement has been reviewed in the relevant agencies of the
Department and we have no comments to make.

Sincerely,

T. C. BYERLY
Coordinator of
Environmental Ouality Activities



